
Caring, Sharing, Preparing for Life

14th February 2025

If you haven’t already done so please remember
to:

Pay your deposit for the Y5/6 Residential 
Return Y1 Swimming consent slips
Return Choir consent slips

ST ERTH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This Week’s Celebrations

RemindersAssemblies

OUTSTANDING ACHEIVEMENT

     GODREVY:         Rhylee                           
     FISTRAL:             Silver 
     MOUSEHOLE:   Ruan B 
     TREEN:                Ethan 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

BIRTHDAY WISHES THIS WEEK GO TO:
JAY, LUCY AND MINA

WE HOPE YOU HAD AN AMAZING DAY! AND HAPPY
BIRTHDAY TO MR COLEMAN AND MR HAMMOND FOR

HALF TERM!!!

This week we had a visit from Spencer Quick
(Samuel and Bryony’s dad) to give a fantastic
talk on lighthouses, fascinating both the
children and teachers. His visit was inspired
by Godrevy’s current book ‘Letters from the
Lighthouse’ by Emma Carroll. Spencer has
spent a large part of the last 20 years
travelling the country automating
lighthouses. He talked all about his time and
brought in artefacts from the lighthouses. 
A huge thanks go to Spencer. We all learned 
so much and 
enjoyed it so much
that we’ve decided
to focus on 
lighthouse-themed 
books for World 
Book Day.

Representatives of Gilbert and Goode came into
school last Friday to give out the prizes for the

Design your Dream Home competition which ran
before Christmas. Huge Congratulations go to our
winner Amelia and to runners up - Mia, Macie and

Henry.
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INSET DAY

The next INSET day will be Monday 24th
February - directly following the half

term holiday!!!! 

Match Report

The Girls Football Team took on Bodriggy School this week.
Although they lost the match 2 - 4 they showed fabulous

improvement as the match went on - their confidence visibly
increased with each goal scored. (one from Nancy and one
from Nina) They showed huge commitment and some great
tackles as well as some amazing goal line scrambles. We are

looking forward to our match after half term against
Mousehole. This will be the first day back after half term so

don’t forget your kit!

SCHOOL MOBILE PHONE POLICY

Student’s are NOT allowed to have mobile
phones with them in school. If your child walks

home alone and needs a phone for contact
after school they can bring a phone but will
need to hand it in to the office on arrival - it

will be returned as they leave school. Thanks
so much for your cooperation on this issue!!

TREEN CLASS TRIP TO NEWQUAY ZOO

Treen Class had a lovely day at the zoo on
Wednesday! We saw some of the animals we've
been learning about this term including
tortoises, penguins, zebras and tree frogs! We
found out about different penguins and even
pretended to be Emperor penguins carrying
the eggs on our feet, it was very tricky! 
The children were really brave going along the
trim train and down the big slide. The sun
shone and the children had a wonderful
adventure. 

The Next girls football match will be Tuesday
24th February against Mousehole at Mounts
Bay Academy. The rescheduled game against
Ludgvan for the boys will be Wednesday 5th
March at St Erth.

Football Fixtures



LOCAL EVENTS AND OPPORTUNITIES
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St Erth Comminty Cafe - Friday’s 12-
3pm in the Chuch Hall
Farmers Market - Saturdays 10 -12 am

 

Upcoming Community Events

It is with great sadness that we learnt this week
that Fran Nolan, a dedicated and long-serving

teaching assistant here at the school, has sadly
died. We send our deepest condolences to her

husband, Frank, and their family.

FISTRAL CLASS
 for winning the penny wars

with a whopping 10.8kg!!!
They win extra playtime!!!
Well done to everyone for

taking part - total raised will
follow!!



WEEKLY ATTENDANCE

GODREVY: 90.65%   FISTRAL: 98.75%   MOUSEHOLE: 96.55%   TREEN: 95.71%
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 14th February
17 - 21st February
Monday 24th February
Tuesday 25th February
Wednesday 26th February
Tuesday 4th March
Wednesday 5th March
Wednesday 12th March
Tuesday 18th March

 

 

Additional Items Attached:

Online Safety Newsletter - February
St Ives Leisure Centre Half Term Activities 

** ST ERTH SCHOOL IS A NUT FREE SCHOOL **

INSET DAYS for 2024/2025 Academic Year

Monday 24th February 2025                            Wednesday 23rd July 2025

Last day of this half term
Half Term Break
INSET day - no children in school
Girls football match at Mounts Bay
First Year 1 swimming session
Netball Match at Mounts Bay 
Boys Football match at St Erth
SEND after school club
Netball Match at Mounts Bay 

Clothes Bin
The Clothes Bin has now been emptied but is filling up quickly!

All Clubs will stay the same for the next half term!!!


